
23 June 2023 

Retraction of Slide in Presentation 

On June 21, American Rare Earths (ASX: ARR | OTCQB: ARRNF | FSE:1BHA) (ARR or the 
Company) released a presentation titled Gold Coast Investor Showcase. 

The presentation included a slide on page 17 showing a peer comparison. 

Following consultation with the ASX, the Company would like to retract page 17 and inform 
shareholders they should not reply on this information as the basis for any investment decision. 

This market announcement has been authorised for release to the market by Chris Gibbs, Managing 

Director. 

For further information: 

Mr Chris Gibbs 

CEO & Managing Director 

www.americanrareearths.com.au 

Ph: +61 2 8054 9779 

Suite 706, 89 York Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

About American Rare Earths: 

One of the only ASX listed companies with exposure to the rapidly expanding US market, American Rare Earths is 

developing its 100% owned magnet metals projects, Halleck Creek in Wyoming, and La Paz in Arizona. Both have 

potential to be among the largest, rare earths deposits in North America. The Company is concurrently evaluating 

other exploration opportunities while collaborating with US Government supported R&D to develop a sustainable 

domestic supply chain for the renewable future. 
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